
Honorable members of the Rules Committee 

Salem, OR 

 

Dear Legislators: 

  I am writing to hope you will pass HJM 201 which calls for supporting the sponsors of this bill. 

Corporations are NOT people, & what the Supreme Court has ruled has opened an awful surge of money 

for election campaigns. 

  This bill would call for a Convention to overturn "Citizens United" so we know just what the 

corporations send to each candidate and can't hide behind Super PACS. 

  Thank you for your consideration.  I will be watching what transpires in Salem on this issue. 

Frances H. Davis 

8444 SW Crescent Place 

Crooked River Ranch, OR 97760 


